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Due to anticipated disruption during the APEC Summit on the second weekend of 
September 2007, the High Commission has decided to shift the Consular and Welfare 
Camp in Sydney scheduled on the second weekend (08-09 September 2007) to first 
weekend of September 2007 (01-02 September 2007). Consular service will be 
rendered from 0900 hrs to 1700 hrs on 01 September and from 0900 hrs to 1300 hrs 
on 02 September 2007. Remaining schedule for September- December 2007 shall 
remain unchanged. 
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